
 
Dear Tim : 
 
You are reviewing very carefully, you are doing a good job. 
All the updated documents and information have been uploaded . 
 
Thanks for your effort ! 
 
Have a nice day ! 
 
Jacob Lin 
 
 
----- Original Message ----- 
From: "Timothy R. Johnson" <tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com> 
To: <trclab.emc@msa.hinet.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2002 1:26 PM 
Subject: Review of Linksys Group, FCC ID: PKW-NWR04B 
 
 
> Jacob, 
> 
> Attached are comments regarding review of this application.  Please 
provide 
> information as soon as possible. If I get a response to this information 
in 
> the next 12 hours, I can have your grant in 12-18 hours........ 
> 
> Thank You, 
> 
> 
> Timothy R. Johnson 
> NARTE Certified EMC Engineer 
> No. EMC-002205-NE 
> 
> email:                tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
> alternate email:  TRJ@adelphia.net 
> 

To: "Timothy R. Johnson" <tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com> 
Subject: Re: Review of Linksys Group, FCC ID: PKW-NWR04B 
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